
W A R N I N G 
Wild Parsnip & Common Hogweed are growing on site. These plants 

are photo-toxic.  Avoid contact with the skin on sunny days – 

chemicals in the sap make the skin burn when exposed to sunlight. 

                  

                  

 

The burns are painful and take a long time 

to heal. On sunny days please keep to the 

paths & cover skin. If you touch the sap of 

Wild Parsnip or Common Hogweed, cover 

the affected area and wash it with soap and 

water. (Please note there is no Giant 

Hogweed here.) 

Burns can develop into phytophotodermatitis.   

If you feel unwell after contact speak to your doctor. 


